## Butterfly Room September Newsletter Hello everyone,

We had a great month in the butterfly room! We have been practicing our name writing with puzzles and art projects. We have learned the letters Ss, Aa and Tt, and learned three new shapes: squares, rectangles and circles!

We did our first project: All About Apples, we studied sunflowers, got to make our mark on Dot Day, enjoyed Music Together, and did so many fun crafts, games, and explorations. We studied the story of Jesus and the Children during Jesus Time and learned about Jesus' love for each of us.

Throughout our first month in school we have gotten to know new friends, learned our class rules and routine, and learned how to be bucket fillers in our classroom and beyond!

I can't wait to see what the next month brings!

Miss Tech



Smelly Socks Experiment



Name Practice



Dot Day!



Music Together



Making Applesauce



Learning Shapes



Mystery Mailbox! T is for Train and T-rex



Self-Portraits



Easel Painting



Playing Together



Shape Detectives



All About Me Sharing